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Alexander Gunyon

From: philippa trewby 
Sent: 02 June 2024 22:20
To: Consultations
Subject: Impact on traffic on roads

Categories: Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

I consider that the Whitstable Road already has heavy traffic especially in the mornings for children being taken to 
school or adults trying to get to work. If the plan for 2,000 new houses are agreed, this traffic will be increased. 
What are the new Bus policies?  
 
Please reply to this e mail? 
 
Thank you.  
 
Philippa Trewby,  with reference to Policy C12 
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